
 

 
 

 
6th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Y4 Orienteering - Tuesday 11th October 2022  
 
Next Tuesday, 11th October, Year 4 will be visiting Witham Way Country Park to attend an orienteering 
workshop.  This is a cross curricular activity that will support our geography, maths and PSHE learning.   
  
The visit will take place during the morning and the children will return to school in time for lunch.  We will 
travel to Witham Way Country Park by coach.  Children are to come into school in their PE kit.  Please make 
sure that your child has a waterproof coat, suitable trainers, a snack and a drink.  
 
The children will not need any spending money and there is no charge for this trip.   
 
Please click on the link below and complete the online permission form by Friday 7th October, thank you.   
https://forms.office.com/r/TffpFCFavv 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Carter 
Year 4 Teacher  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/TffpFCFavv

